BENNINGTON COLLEGE

BENNINGTON, VERMONT

November 34, 1982

Dear Deborah.

Sorry, I neglected to tell you that the current Secretary of the Dance Division is Jo Wittman. He is taking care of all the stuff there for this year while I am on leave. I sent him your letter. I'm not surprised he hasnt answered you yet, as outside guests is usually the last thing brought up at meetings. I forget who the secretary of the Wisic Division is this year, but if you or Fauline write to Music Division Scretary at Bennington, it will get there.

At the end of the summer I tried descerately to get in touch with you, as I was gettting an FFFATA sheet done for the Judson catalog, and someone told me I should change the title of matricat. not. 50. Research It must have been either Sally Banes or Tronge Rainer who helped me out in the end Inclosed are several errata sheets for you and your patalogs.

The videotapes that the Dance Collection of Iincoln Center Library shot are in the process of being edited. A copy goes to the artist when it's done, so you'll be hearing about that. Also, the video interviews that we did are to be distributed by the Kitchen, the arrangements for which are being negotiated now. All this takes time. (The artists will get a small percentage of the rental fees on the exextance interview tapes.)

Good luck with your work with Pauline.